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Happy New Year!!!  

We are hosting the English Cafe at ２：00pm on Saturday, 4th of February 2023! 

    

Let's meet up with people and talk about Events in February in Japan and your 

countries. In New Zealand, Waitangi Day is the national day in February. In Japan, there 

are Setsubun (Bean-Scattering Ceremony) and National Foundation Day. Valentine’s 

Day is also wildly celebrated in Europe and Asia.  

 

Please send us an email or call the number by Sunday, 29th January if you would like to 

join us! 

 

Date：Saturday, 4th February 2023 / 14:00-15:45  

Place：Meeting Room 2 at Kakogawa Citizen Plaza 

(5F Capil 21 Building, 21-8 Shinohara-cho, Kakogawa-cho, Kakogawa-shi) 

 

We will take 40 participates for the event. All the participants must be 15 years old or above.  

Students under 15 years old will need to get permission from their parents/guardians.  

☆ Please bring your own drink.

    Please contact us if you have any question.  

Email: info@kakogawa-kia.or.jp   TEL: 079-425-1166 
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